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Massachusetts Governor's Budget Proposal Is Mildly Credit
Positive.
Standard & Poor’s Ratings Services believes Massachusetts Governor Charles Baker’s recently
released executive budget proposal for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2017, indicates mildly positive
credit trends regarding state fund balances and revenue growth.
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